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RENAISSANCE PRESENTATION 
 

 
1. Attached is a presentation to be made to the Renaissance Main Board 

on the evening of 12 May.  Renaissance is working through a 
programme of presentations on the work of each of the ‘thematic 
partnerships’. 

 
 

2. The main headline is the 30% reduction in recorded crime over the last 
5 years (actually just over 29.5%).  Other key points to note from this 
slightly different way of looking at the figures are 

 
(a) 25 of 26 Wards have experienced reductions in crime, with half 

the Wards (13) enjoying reductions of 39% or more;  
 
(b) the anomalous figure on Roseworth Ward appears to be due to 

a specific issue with shoplifting during 2008/09 which has now 
been resolved; and 

 
(c) Stockton reporting rates for most crimes continue to run well 

above national averages (slide 7). 


